VILLAGE OF PLEAK

o SEPTEMBER 12, 2018
h - WORKSHOP
o MINUTES

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Pleak, Texas held a workshop, open to the public on
September 12, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. In the Pleak Village Hall located at 6621 FM 2218 South,
Richmond, Texas. Mayor Larry Bittner, Aldermen Michael John, Wade Goates, Damon Kuhn,
Carolyn Delmar and Anne Stark were present.

1. Council to hear from Scott Galaway with Texas Water Development Board about water
financing options for the Village of Pleak.
Council heard about different loans and grants for water funding from Scott Galaway with the
Texas Water Development Board.

2. Adjournment.
The City Council Workshop was adjourned by Mayor Larry Bittner at 8:15 pm.
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